

PART B. USE OF ENGLISH. (2.0 pts)

Question 1. Circle the letter A, B, C or D before the word or phrase to complete the following sentences (1.0pt)

1. _____ films have you seen this week ? – *Only one.*
A. Where B. When C. How often D. How many
2. The food is _____.
A. noisy B. friendly C. delicious D. sunny
3. Do Son is _____ beach in Hai Phong.
A. the more beautiful B. more beautiful
C. the most beautiful D. most beautiful
4. Which word has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others?
A. stayed B. listened C. cooked D. played

Question 2. Give the correct form of the verbs in bracket: (1.0pt)

1. They (*visit*) _____ Hoi An many times.
2. Nam could (*swim*) _____ at the age of 8.
3. Thuy (*clean*) _____ the car every week.
4. The USA (*have*) _____ colour TV in 1953.

PART C. READING. (2.0pts)

Question 1. Read the passage and circle the correct option (A, B, C, or D) to fill in each blank (1.0pt)

VTV1 is a (1).....television channel in Viet Nam. It attracts millions of (2)..... because it offers many different interesting programmes. The (3).....tells people what is happening in Viet Nam and the rest of the world. Comedies bring (4) laughter and help people relax after a hard working day.

1. A. local B. national C. international D. world
2. A. person B. workers C. teachers D. viewers
3. A. 7 o'clock news B. music C. tragedy D. film

4. **A.** many**B.** lot of**C.** a lot of**D.** a lots of**Question 2. Read the passage carefully and then answer the questions below (1.0pt)**

A robot cannot think or do things alone, so people use a computer to control it. Today, robots are not very popular because they are too expensive, but they are very useful. They can help us save a lot of time and work. A robot can do the same work for 24 hours and it does not complain or get tired. In the future, scientists will design many types of intelligent robots. Their robots will be able to do many more complicated things. However, some people do not like robots. They fear that one day robots will be too powerful.

1. Why do people use a computer to control a robot?

→

2. What can a robot help us?

→

3. Are robots cheap or expensive?

→

4. Why don't some people like robots?

→

PART D. WRITING (2.0pts)**Question 1. Rewrite the sentences without changing their meaning. (1.0pt)**

1. Thu is more intelligent than any students in her class.

→ Thu is the.....

2. I love films, but I don't like watching them on television.

→ Although

3. I started learning English in 2000.

→ I have.....

4. We pollute the air. We have breathing problems.

→ If.....